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To: Fairplex Mitigation Fund Advisory Committee  

 

From: Meg McWade, Public Works Director  

 

Submitted By: Arnold Dichosa, City Engineer   

 

SUBJECT: MCKINLEY AVENUE AND CANYON WAY TRAFFIC SIGNAL 

PROJECT UPDATE  

 

 

Construction progress as of June 10, 2025, is as follows:  

 

 On-going construction with concrete demo for curb ramps and installation of conduits are 

presently happening.   

 Traffic signal pole foundation installation to begin the week of June 16th.   
 

Project is still on schedule for Fall completion and turn-on. Attachment No. 1 provides the 

committee member with some photos of the construction progress. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:  

   

   

Sylvia Gonzales      

Management Analyst  

 

 

     

ATTACHMENT(S):  

 

Attachment No. 1 - Construction Progress Photos as of June 10, 2025 

 

 


